
 

Dear Parents,         Date: 3.05.21 

Greetings! 

 We all are passing through very tough time facing the pandemic. 

We appreciate the efforts and strength with which all are fighting 

against Corona..  

 In this struggle, some of us have lost a family member or a 

relative. Please accept heartfelt condolences of TRIPADA PARIVAR and 

may our prayers help comfort you and hasten the journey of his/her 

soul to heaven. 

We   always believed that students, parents and teachers make us 

a complete family. We are always there to support our parents. Please 

take care of your family. Stay home, stay safe. 

Principal. 

Dr. Pratiksha Parikh 

 


